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May 2024 
CARDIFF BAY 

WEDNESDAY 12th JUNE 2024 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
The school is organising an educational visit to Cardiff Bay on Wednesday 12th June 2024, for 
the children in Miss Chapman, Ms. Floyd and Mrs Protheroe/Mrs Wiersma-Jones’ classes.  
Activities such as this are beneficial because they give pupils experiences they may not 
otherwise have. 
 
In order to finance this trip, we ask that parents and/or carers make a contribution of £9.00 
per pupil.  This will cover transport costs and a boat trip aboard the St Katharine.  Please 
access your child’s ParentPay account to make payment by no later than Friday 7th June 2024.  

The school is not in a position to subsidise any visit, or to offer remission of charges, therefore 
in order for a visit to take place a contribution from each pupil will be necessary.  If sufficient 
contributions are not received then the visit will not take place. 
 
Packed lunches will be required, but if your child normally receives a free school lunch a 
packed lunch can be provided.  If you require this please order a sandwich “Grab-Bag” option 
via ParentPay for this date by Tuesday 4th June 2024, after this time, a packed lunch will need 
to be provided from home.  
 
Uniform will be required for the day. Please ensure your child wears a suitable coat and 
appropriate footwear, has sun cream applied and wears a hat if necessary. 
 
We are always looking for adult helpers for our school trips. If you are available to join us on 
this occasion, please let us know. 
 
Thank you very much for your support. 
 
 
 
C HART 
HEADTEACHER  
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